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As you may have heard, new legislation regarding product safety will come into effect on
December 13, 2024. The General Product Safety Regulation (GPSR) is a new European law
that aims to ensure that consumer products in Europe are safe. The GPSR, Regulation
(EU) 2023/988, will replace existing product safety regulations.

At BBB Cycling, we take product safety very seriously and are committed to comply with
all EU product safety regulations. As a manufacturer, we develop, produce, and test our
products to meet the highest safety and quality requirements set by European law. We
have done so in the past with the previous product safety regulations and will do so from
now on according to the new GPRS regulations.

If you encounter any issues or have doubts that a product is not meeting these
expectations, please contact us and we will provide you with the necessary information
and/or documentation about our products.

In the unlikely event that we discover an unsafe product reaches the market, we will
follow the GPSR guidelines and promptly contact you with instructions.

When contacting us with a product question or notification of a product issue, please
provide the product name, article number and batch number/production date together
with as many details as possible.

Thank you for your continued trust in BBB Cycling.

We make the move together!

Team BBB Cycling


